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Join us December 1st Thanksgiving 
Holiday Wishes

The Llano River 
Watershed Alliance 
Board of Directors 

wishes all members and 
sponsors a peaceful 

Thanksgiving. We are 
grateful for your 

continued support.

Watershed Week in 
Review will resume 

publication December 
3rd. 

Join the Alliance Board 
at 4:30 pm on Thursday 

December 1st at Flat 
Rock Crossing to help 

with our Adopt-A-
Highway Stretch. Bring 
some gloves and a sense 

of camaraderie. 

Afterwards, join us at 
Paddler’s Porch for the 
monthly Alliance Board 

Meeting. 
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A weak La Nina is 
predicted for the Pacific 
this winter. What does 

this mean for us? 
Check out this short video 

from LCRA 
Meteorologist Bob Rose.

What the winter is forecast to bring

Bacteria in you well…what it means…what to do 
about it…

Our friends at the Sutton County 
Underground Water 

Conservation District have a 
new webpage devoted to 
Bacteria in Private Wells.

Private water wells should be 
tested on a regular basis. All of 
our local groundwater districts 
offer testing for a nominal fee.

In addition, the recently 
approved Watershed Protection 

Plan will bring Texas Well 
Owner Network trainings to the 
area in the not too distant future. 

Stay tuned.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=m3ln1BkM-Qk
http://www.suttoncountyuwcd.org/articles/view/about-bacteria-in-wells-5745bfc5-07c4-47f4-8fb7-1fd50abbf845
http://twon.tamu.edu/
http://twon.tamu.edu/

